
TEMPLE SINAI 
HIGH HOLY DAYS 5782-2021 

 
BOOK OF MEMORY 

 
 
With the coming of the High Holy Days this fall, Temple Sinai will once again offer 
congregants the opportunity to memorialize loved ones in our Book of Memory.  The 
Book will be distributed during our moving Yizkor Memorial Service on Yom Kippur 
afternoon. 
 
Due to printing deadlines, the form below must be received in the temple office by 

Friday, September 10, 2021.  The names will be printed exactly as you write them on 
this form, so please be sure they are legible.  
 
We are also asking that you email pictures of your loved ones to be shared during our 
streamed Yizkor service. Please email your pictures to rabbi@temple-sinai.org by 

Friday, September 3, 2021.  
 
 

Please note that this year the Book of Memory will only include names you 

specifically request on this form so please be prompt in your response. If you 
have any questions, please contact Cindy at 281/496-5950. 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Family Name__________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number with Area Code__________________________ 
 
Enclosed is my donation to Temple Sinai in the amount of_______________________ 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Temple Sinai 

13875 Brimhurst 

Houston, TX  77077 

mailto:rabbi@temple-sinai.org

